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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

21/06/2024  11:00:502024/1301/P COMMNT Rob Macdonald This is overdevelopment in an already overcrowded area.

The balconies / terraces should not be permitted as they will increase noise nuisance in an already 

overcrowded area.

This building has already recently added an extra floor and the additional story now requested would be out of 

keeping with the rest of the High Street.
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